
 

 

 

Curriculum Enrichments… 
 

Diwali Workshop 

Before the half-term break, we were delighted to welcome Dev from WiseMoves Dance into 

school who ran Diwali dance workshops throughout the day for children in Nursery, Reception 

and Years 1-4.  Dev told us that he was really impressed by how quickly the children (and staff) 

picked up the dance moves and everyone had a really GREAT learning experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day 

On Monday 11th November, children who are part of an organisation 

such as Beavers, Cubs, Guides, Brownies, etc. will be able to wear their 

scouting uniforms in place of their school uniform if they wish to do so, 

to commemorate Remembrance Day.  All other pupils should come to 

school in their normal school uniform. 

 

Colder Weather – Named Coats Needed! 

As the colder weather is now upon us, can you please make sure that children come to school 

with a warm, named coat, suitable for the weather.   

 

School Photos – 12th November  

Please don’t forget that photo orders must be placed by Tuesday 12th November either via 

school with the ordering envelope or online.  Late orders can only be placed online and will 

incur postage fees. 

 

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend and thank you for your continued support.  

Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 

Weekly Update 
Friday 8th November 2024 



 

A Fantastic Fireworks Display – Thanks To Our Fabulous FRoGS  
 

On Wednesday, our amazing PTA ran another incredible event to raise money 

for our school.  The playground was packed with families who came along to 

watch the brilliant display provided by Sonning Fireworks.  We’d like to say a 

massive thank you to all the helpers involved in making the event possible.  

We’re pleased to share that the night made over £800 profit this year, so thank 

you to everyone who came along to support us! 

 

Our PTA are always keen to welcome new volunteers to help with events, planning and 

fundraising ideas.  If you have some free time and would be interested in dedicating some to 

help support our school with the brilliant FRoGS team, please get in touch with them via email to 

frogspta@gmail.com or via their Facebook page – they would love to hear from you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:frogspta@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsOfGHPS


Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) 

 

Calling ALL Parents and Carers! 

 
The Parent Carer Survey to support the Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools 

(PINS) project is now open. We are calling on ALL parents/carers regardless of your children’s 

SEN needs, to complete the survey, please go to link for our school here 

https://www.bracknellpcf.com/pins  

 

In less than 5 minutes you can provide our school with valuable insight from your experiences, 

helping us to plan and improve for the future.  We are working in partnership with our local 

Parent Carer Forums to gather and review the feedback.    

  

If you have more than one child attending the school, then you may complete the survey for 

the number of children you have at the school. 

  

The survey closes on Sunday 10th November at 11.59pm 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Stars 
Classes with the highest attendance this week: 

1st Place – Tigers (96.1%) 

2nd Place – Hedgehogs (95.4%) 

3rd Place – Panthers (95.2%) 

 

https://www.bracknellpcf.com/pins


 

NOVEMBER 2024 

Wednesday 13th  EYFS Open Event for parents of children starting Nursery or 

Reception in 2024 – 10.15am, click here for information 

Wednesday 20th  Reception: Family Learning English ‘Busy Bags’ Workshop – 

9.00am-10.30am 

Thursday 21st  Year 1: Family Learning English ‘Story Sandwich’ Workshop – 

9.00am-10.30am 

Friday 22nd  Year 2: Family Learning English ‘Story Maps’ Workshop – 9.00am-

10.30am 

Reception: Phonics Workshop – 2.45pm-3.15pm, entry via Silver 

Hall 

Wednesday 27th EYFS Open Event for parents of children starting Nursery or 

Reception in 2024 – 6.00pm, click here for information 

Thursday 28th  FRoGS PTA: Year 1-3 Film Night, details to follow 

Tuesday 26th to 

Monday 2nd Dec. 

Book Fair in School – open after school every day, 3.00pm-

3.30pm 

DECEMBER 2024 

Tuesday 17th  Reception: Nativity Performance for Parents – 2.00pm in Gold 

Hall  

Wednesday 18th  Years R-6: Christmas Lunch and Festive Jumper Day 

Friday 20th  End of Term – school finishes at 2.15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=649
https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=649


 

https://forms.office.com/e/MpMGJjBvaN

